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September 17, 1982

hojan Nuclear Plaat
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Mr. R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator, Region V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Creekside Oaks Office Park

~

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Engelken:

Radiological Emergency Response Plan
Annual Review '

10 CFR 50.54(t) requires that each nuclear power reactor licensee
provide for an independent review of its emergency preparedness
program at least every 12 reonths. The PGE 1981 independent review of
the Trojan Radiological Emergency Plan was conducted in March 1981 by
PGE coincident with the 1981 annual exercise. Within 12 months of the
1981 PGE review, the Institute of Nuclear Power Operations reviewed ~
the Trojan Radiological Emergency Plan (December 1981), and the NRC
perforr.ed the Trojan Emergency Plan Appraisal (March 1982).

( The PGE 1982 independent review was initially scheduled for early
l April 1982, again to correspond with the annual exercise. On May 5,
| 1982, the NRC agreed with PGE's January 13, 1982 request to postpone

the 1982 exercise until November 1982. Since 10 CFR 50.54(t) requires-
that the 12-month review include an evaluation of the adequacy of
licensee drills and exercises, and because of the INPO aad NRC reviews
described above, scheduling the independent review in November 1982 is
considered by PGE to be consistent with 50.54. All future Trojan
exercises will be held in the October-November time period depending
on schedules established with the states and cosnties. -
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PGE will promptly begin the 1982 independent review of the Trojan
Radiological Emergency Plan by observing and critiqu,ing the
September 16, 1982 Trojan In-Plant / EOF / Radiological ~ Monitoring Drill
as well as auditing the other areas described in 10 CFR 50.54(t).
The review will conclude following the November 18, 1982 annual
exercise. On August 25, 1982 and September 8, 1982 PGE discussed
this matter with Ray Fish of your office and Charles Trammell of
NRR. ,,

Sincerely,
e

* y;p_-

Bart D. Withers'

Vice President
Nuclear

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Dfr<''~-
State of Oregon
Department of Ene.,
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